
  
COURTESY NOTICE TO PUBLIC 

SATORI GOVERNING BOARD 
DATED AND POSTED this 22th day of August, 2025 

8:30 a.m. 
 
 
 

By                                                            Regina Bennett, Executive Director 
 

SATORI GOVERNING BOARD 
August 23, 2025 

Social Event, 9:30 a.m. 
Satori School 

3727 N 1st Avenue, Tucson Arizona 
 

A QUORUM OF THE BOARD MAY BE PRESENT.  NO BUSINESS WILL BE CONDUCTED. 


